Member, Board of Supervisors
District 5

City and County of San Francisco

DEAN PRESTON

July 27, 2022

Chair Packard and Members of the Ballot Simplification Committee
% Clerk Claire Miranda

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place City Hall,

Room 48 San Francisco, CA 94102

Via email to: publications@sfgov.org

Re: Request for Reconsideration for City Elections in Even-Numbered Years
Dear Chair Packard and Members of the Ballot Simplification Committee:
Thank you for your work on the digest for this measure, and for your thoughtful deliberation in the Ballot
Simplification Committee hearing yesterday. I write to request a reconsideration to include a minor

change to add clarity to the proposed digest.

In the second paragraph of “The Proposal,” I request that you include the following addition: “If this
proposal is approved, there would be no regularly scheduled 2023 election, and the terms of the mayor,

sheriff, district attorney, city attorney and treasurer would be extended by one year.;and-+tThe next
election for these offices would be in November 2024.”

We believe it is important to clarify that the one-year extension of the current terms is a result of the
elimination of the regularly-scheduled 2023 election.

I appreciate your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Dean Preston
District 5 Supervisor
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